
JBL EON610 Powered Loudspeaker

More than just another great JBL sound system, the new EON600 is a true step
forward in technology developed specifically to deliver the best sound
possible regardless of its application. Completely rethinking how truly good
an affordable self-contained, portable PA system can be, JBL engineers
purposely designed and built the EON600 from the ground up featuring JBL’s
advanced waveguide technology, JBL designed and manufactured transducers, and
convenient, wireless remote control of its onboard DSP EQ parameters via
Bluetooth. This total redesign of the EON platform leverages the latest
technologies in cabinet materials, acoustic science, transducer design and
user friendliness that delivers the extraordinary quality of a high-end
studio monitor in a fully professional, highly flexible, easy to use,
portable system for today’s working musicians and sound providers.

Price: $445.00

Customer Service Is Our Top Priority!

https://www.promusicalaska.com/store/live-sound-and-lighting/powered-speakers/jbl-eon610-powered-loudspeaker/


JBL EON612 Powered Speaker

More than just another great JBL sound system, the new EON600 is a true step
forward in technology developed specifically to deliver the best sound
possible regardless of its application. Completely rethinking how truly good
an affordable self-contained, portable PA system can be, JBL engineers
purposely designed and built the EON600 from the ground up featuring JBL’s
advanced waveguide technology, JBL designed and manufactured transducers, and
convenient, wireless remote control of its onboard DSP EQ parameters via
Bluetooth. This total redesign of the EON platform leverages the latest
technologies in cabinet materials, acoustic science, transducer design and
user friendliness that delivers the extraordinary quality of a high-end
studio monitor in a fully professional, highly flexible, easy to use,
portable system for today’s working musicians and sound providers.

Price: $499.00

Customer Service Is Our Top Priority!

https://www.promusicalaska.com/store/live-sound-and-lighting/powered-speakers/jbl-eon612-powered-speaker/


JBL EON615 Powered Loudspeaker

More than just another great JBL sound system, the new EON600 is a true step
forward in technology developed specifically to deliver the best sound
possible regardless of its application. Completely rethinking how truly good
an affordable self-contained, portable PA system can be, JBL engineers
purposely designed and built the EON600 from the ground up featuring JBL’s
advanced waveguide technology, JBL designed and manufactured transducers, and
convenient, wireless remote control of its onboard DSP EQ parameters via
Bluetooth. This total redesign of the EON platform leverages the latest
technologies in cabinet materials, acoustic science, transducer design and
user friendliness that delivers the extraordinary quality of a high-end
studio monitor in a fully professional, highly flexible, easy to use,
portable system for today’s working musicians and sound providers.

Price: $555.00

https://www.promusicalaska.com/store/live-sound-and-lighting/powered-speakers/jbl-eon615-powered-loudspeaker/


Customer Service Is Our Top Priority!

JBL LSR310S Powered Studio Subwoofer

10″ Powered Studio Subwoofer With XLF
Extend your system LF all the way down! The LSR310S subwoofer incorporates
JBL’s patented Slip Stream™ Port working in concert with a custom 10″ down-
firing driver and a 200 Watt amplifier to add deep, powerful bass to any
studio monitor system. A JBL first, the XLF Extended Low Frequency setting
lets you hear your tracks with the augmented bass tuning used in today’s
dance clubs.

Price: $465.00

Customer Service Is Our Top Priority!

https://www.promusicalaska.com/store/live-sound-and-lighting/powered-speakers/jbl-lsr310s-powered-studio-subwoofer/


Mackie SRM150 Compact Active PA System

Mackie SRM150 Compact Active PA System. Mic Stand Mountable. The perfect
personal powered monitor.

By combining Mackie’s proven mixer technology with our equally renowned SRM
speaker technology, we’ve created a powerful, compact, great-sounding PA
system that is affordable, versatile and expandable. Featuring a 150W Class-D
amplifier and 5.25″ full-range neodymium driver, the SRM150 provides
extremely high output performance, with fidelity that is far superior to
anything else on the market.

Price: $329.99 $249.99

Customer Service Is Our Top Priority!

https://www.promusicalaska.com/store/live-sound-and-lighting/powered-speakers/mackie-srm150-compact-active-pa-system/


Yamaha MS-101-III Powered Speaker

This is the last one and is the display model.

– 10-cm full-range speaker with 10 watts output.
– Three inputs: mic × 1 (phone), line × 2 (phone & RCA pin).
– Tone control (high/low).
– Line output allows addition of an external speaker.

Price: $199.00 $180.00

https://www.promusicalaska.com/store/live-sound-and-lighting/powered-speakers/yamaha-ms-101-iii-powered-speaker/


Customer Service Is Our Top Priority!


